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To the Resident, 

 

 

Parking on Saunders Street Claremont 

 

There are currently no parking restrictions on Saunders Street other than “No Stopping” on both sides 
of the street between Wright Avenue and Scotch College from 7.30-9am and 3-4pm.  
 
Residents have expressed concern about visitors including students and parents from Scotch College 
parking on Saunders Street and the other surrounding streets for extended lengths of time. 
 
The Town is undertaking consultation with the residents of Saunders Street to determine whether to 
change the parking arrangements on Saunders Street. 
 
We would like residents to consider one of the two options below and submit feedback via the link on 
the following page.  
 

1. Introduction of precinct parking. This would restrict parking on the whole of Saunders Street 

to 2 hours other than for permit holders.  

2. No change 

In relation to option 1 (introduction of precinct parking), please be aware that as of the 1 July 2022, 
the Town has made changes to the fees associated with parking permits.  
 
As per the Schedule of Fees and Charges, set by Council, parking permits are no longer available free 
of charge. All households can purchase one (1) parking permit for $100.  Any requests for additional 
parking permits will be determined by the CEO and if provided will be $150 per permit.  All permits 
are valid for 1 year (1 July 2022-30 June 2023). One parking permit is available free of charge to those 
ratepayers/residents who reside in a Heritage Home with no onsite parking. If permits are lost or 
stolen, a replacement fee of $50 per permit will apply.  
 
Please see further information over the page.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



    
 

The yellow line on the map below indicates the current “No Stopping” restrictions on Saunders 

Street.  

 

 
 

 

Please scan the QR code via your camera app on your compatible phone or tablet 

to take the short survey. The survey is also available online on the Town of 

Claremont website at www.claremont.wa.gov.au/Our-Town/Your-Community-

Your-Say.  

 

 

Should you have any questions on this consultation please contact the Town on 9285 4300.  

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Bree Websdale 
Director Governance & People   

https://www.claremont.wa.gov.au/Our-Town/Your-Community-Your-Say
https://www.claremont.wa.gov.au/Our-Town/Your-Community-Your-Say

